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Documentary Standard Development in the llluminating Engineering
Society Testing Procedures Committee

The Illuminating Engineering Society (IES) and the International Ultraviolet Association (IUVA)
recently sign a memorandum of understanding (MOU) in an effort to assemble experts in the
measurement of ultraviolet C-band (UV-C) emissions to develop American National Standards
(ANSI Standards) for the measurement and characterization of UV-C device performance. The
first standard, Approved Method for Electrical and Ultraviolet Measurement of Low-Pressure
Mercury Sources, will detail laboratory procedures for the measurement and characterization of
such sources. The second, Approved Method for Electrical and Ultraviolet Measurement of
Solid-State Sources, will do the same for UV-LED components. Research and progress will be
presented, along with discussion on future measurement standards, including excimer sources
and calibration of UV-C detectors.
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